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Friday 15th March 2024       

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Comic Relief  - Red Nose Day, Friday 15th March 
 

Thank you to everybody who wore something red 
today in support of Comic Relief! The children all 
looked great with their splashes of red colour 
amongst the blue of our school uniform. All money 
raised will go directly to Comic Relief to help 
towards the important projects they are working 
on. 
 

Thank you all for your support.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Last day of term – Thursday 28th March – Pick up from 1.00pm 

 
We will again be offering early pick up on the last day of term. This is something we offer at Christmas, 
Easter and Summer. You are welcome to collect your child any time from 1.00pm. Please wait outside the 
hall and we will bring your child out to you. 
 
School does not shut early, we remain open until the end of the school day, for those parents who cannot, 
or would rather not, pick up early. 
 
The minibus will run as normal, but there will be no collection from the drop off point for Year 5/6 at the 
end of the day. 
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Parents Evening appointments – Mon 18th & Tue 19th March 
 
Parents Evening appointments are available to book for the 18th and 19th March. Please book via the school 
website. You can find the booking form under “Parent News” – “Parent Consultations”  
 
Please follow this link: 
 
Northbourne CE Primary School - Parent Consultations (northbourne-cep.kent.sch.uk) 

 
 
 
 
Pupils perform for composer! 
 
This week, we were very pleased to welcome Joy Spencer to 
Northbourne. Mrs Spencer is a local musician and composer. Many of 
you will know Mrs Spencer from the Deal Music and Arts Festival.  
 
She joined us for Collective Worship on Wednesday as the children 
have been learning to sing a version of the Lord's Prayer that Mrs 
Spencer wrote the music to. She came to listen to the children sing 
the Lord's Prayer and to talk to the children about writing music.   
 
It was wonderful for the children to meet her, knowing she had 
composed the music they were singing. She was very moved by the 
children’s performance and thoroughly enjoyed her time with us. 
 
 
 
 
 

INSET DAYS 
 

The remaining INSET days for Northbourne this academic year take place at the very end of July, on the 
22nd and 23rd. These are after the pupils have finished for the summer. 

 
There are no further school closure days planned for the rest of this academic year, beyond any 

unforeseen emergency closures. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Learning Warriors 
2024 

 
Willow – Max 

Beech – Austin 
Maple – Joshua 
Hazel –Pennie 
Oak – Merida 

Head Boy Award – Christian 
Head Girl Award – Florence A 

Attendance Ted – Hazel 
Punctuality Pup – Willow, Beech 

& Oak 
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